
Fort Calhoun Enhancement Committee 
Fort Calhoun City Hall 

October 28, 2020    6:00pm 
MINUTES 

 
Call to Order by Judy Boyd at 6:00pm 
Announcement of Open Meeting Compliance 
 
Roll Call:  Judy Boyd, Beth Dieteman, Jackie Henderson, Lori Lammers, Cheri Oelke, Coleene Robinson 
Absent:  Rose Therkildsen, Jean Welchert  
 
Minutes from August 31, 2020 meeting were emailed to members and copies were available.  
Minutes approved as presented. 
NOTE: The September 28, 2020 meeting was cancelled due to a lack of a quorum.  
  
OLD BUSINESS 
Halloween Trunk-or-Treat – Flyer to go to school children.  
Judy has purchased/assembled all the food and supplies for the event at the gazebo.  
Judy, Beth, Jackie and Lori will set up at 4:00 and will serve cocoa and snacks 5:30-7:00pm.  
 
Winter Pole Flags – bring flag design suggestions to the November meeting. 
 
Veteran’s Flutter Flag – Lori will order the patriotic flag with the eagle which is under $20. 
 
Fall Clean-up – most of the clean-up has been done routinely. Need to move pots to shed for winter. 
 
Bench repairs – touch-up painting to be done in the spring/summer. 
 
Flowerpot replacements – evaluate pots in early spring. 
 
Serviceberry Trees – there must be an underground spring close to the newly planted trees because 
the ground is constantly wet. There is no evidence of a problem with a city water source. The trees 
need to be removed in the Spring and planted elsewhere. A suggestion was made to plant them in the 
sidewalk cut-out areas in front of city hall.  
 
Christmas Lighting Contest – plan to discontinue our Fort Calhoun Lighting Contest and instead join the 
Washington County Chamber of Commerce contest – Brightly Shining – residential holiday light 
contest. The Enhancement Committee will nominate homes from Fort Calhoun; also, nominations can 
come from any individual in Washington County. Lori will email rules and procedures by next meeting. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:32pm. 
Next meeting: At City Hall on Monday, November 30, 2020 at 6:00pm. 
Submitted by Lori Lammers 


